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In the fall of 2016 DAODAS secured a competitive federal grant from 
Substance Abuse and Mental Health Administration (SAMHSA) to fund the 
LEON and ROLL programs to combat the opioid crisis. The SAMHSA grant is 
a 5-year federal grant which we are presently in grant year 2. Beginning 
September 2018 (year 3 of the SAMHSA grant) the Bureau of EMS is going 
to roll in the fire departments who do not already carry Narcan. The 
firefighter initiative is the Reducing Opioid Loss of Life (ROLL) program. The 
pilot program was rolled out in 2017 by Clarendon and Berkeley County Fire 
Departments. These fire departments purchased their own Narcan and 
obtained their own medical control physicians for their programs to meet 
the requirements of 44-130-60.  

 


